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O ARTIFICIAL COLORS$

FOR ALL OUR SCHOOL’S FOOD ITEMS

Last year, we successfully transitioned to

offering ice cream that contains no artificial

colors.

Building on this positive change, we are now
expanding this policy to include ALL food items
available through our school’'s food service.
This decision aligns with our goal of providing
healthier, more natural food choices for our
students. We believe that eliminating artificial
colors from our menu, we can further promote
a nourishing and supportive environment for
our students. We appreciate your continued
support as we work to make our school a

healthier place for ALL students.

If you have any questions or concerns, please
do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you for
your partnership in promoting the well being of

our students.
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